
 

         Kraków, 27.04.2017 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

 

Regarding our cooperation and student exchange during a couple of last year within the 

frame of Erasmus, on behalf of the Organizing Committee of our Project “Improvement of 

innovative teaching methods in the fields of Technology and Chemical Engineering 

according to the best standards of the Bologna Process” I am pleased to invite you to 

participate in the Conference summarizing the project which is implemented within the 

Strategic Partnership Erasmus+. 

 

The Conference will take place on July 4, 2017 at Cracow University of Technology in 

Kraków. The conference will bring together project participants from Poland and abroad, 

engaged in teaching in technology and chemical engineering. During the conference the 

results of the project will be presented together with the participants presentation that are 

related to modern methods and best practice used at your universities.  

 

During the conference we are offering free accommodation (1 or 2 nights at double-room) 

and catering during the conference day. 

 

We invite you to familiarize yourself with the enclosed program. Additional information about 

the project and the conference will be available at our website 

http://www.innochem.pk.edu.pl. 

 
 
 

With warmest regards, 
Prof. Dariusz Bogdał, PhD, Eng., 
Coordinator of the project 

 

Faculty of Engineering and Chemical Technology 
ul. Warszawska 24 
31-155 Kraków, POLAND 

 

+48 12 628 27 01, faks: +48 12 628 20 35  
pcbogdal@ pk.edu.pl 

www.chemia.pk.edu.pl 
 
 
 

Professor Dariusz Bogdał  
Dean of Faculty of Engineering 

and Chemical Technology 
 


